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I am in support of this bill. I have worked in an Oregon School District for 25 years in 

a High School setting as a Paraprofessional. I work directly with students. I see most 

students struggle with the concept of financial issues and what they can do to figure 

things out. I believe every student should have classes that give them basic skills in 

every day living finances.  


